
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Online Safety: Social Media Influencers 
 
I am writing to you to make you aware of a growing concern. Some of our pupils’ views and 
opinions appear to be being shaped by online social media influencers. 
 
There are several adults who are trying to build online platforms to become 'celebrities' in this 
ever increasing online world. These people are portraying themselves as highly successful 
individuals. They are very vocal about a variety of issues on social media sites such as TikTok, 
Instagram, Facebook, Twitch and YouTube to name but a few. Opinions given on these platforms 
are often very strong and are targeted at influencing debate and mindsets of young people.  
 
One example that school would like you to be aware of is the online personality of Andrew Tate. 
Whilst some of Andrew Tate’s posts appear to focus on wellbeing and mental health, they also 
include deeply misogynistic (a feeling of hate or dislike towards women), sexist, homophobic, 
and violent material. Andrew Tate does not represent a positive role model. His content and 
posts have been removed and banned from many social media platforms. However, some 
content may still be accessible by young people with a TikTok account or via an internet search.   
 
We want all our pupils to understand the merits of free speech but also understand that just 
because something has been posted online doesn't make it appropriate or factual. Especially, 
when shared views depict topics such as misogyny. 
 
At St. Benedict’s, we uphold the most stringent online safeguarding with our filtering and 
monitoring procedures. We do not permit pupils to access inappropriate content. However, 
children are able to access much of this content at home on their own devices. I have attached 
some information posters to help you in understanding your role as parents/carers, to support 
your child/ children with this at home.   
 
I hope that you find this information useful, and should you have any further questions do not 
hesitate to contact school. 
 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 

 
 
Mr Jack T Crosthwaite 
Associate SLT 
Teacher of Computer Science 



 

 


